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Board Briefs 

 

At its February 15, 2011 meeting, the Skokie School  

District 68 Board of Education: 
 

 Appointed Mrs. Laurie Heinz Assistant Superintendent for 

Instruction, effective July 1, 2011 

 

 Appointed two certified staff members and accepted the 

resignations of three certified and one classified staff 

member  

 

 Discussed K-5 redistricting including a proposed transition 

plan for 24 students from Highland School to Devonshire 

School, effective with the 2011-2012 school year 

 

 Discussed the results of the 2010 School Perceptions survey 

of parents, faculty/staff, and students on various measures 

related to District 68 performance 

 

 Discussed the proposed revisions to the NTDSE Articles of 

Agreement related to the funding formula  

 

 

 

 

 


